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NOTICE

MEETING OF THE TOWN OF AUBURN PLAN COMMISSION

The Town of Auburn Plan Commission will meet on Wednesday, May 27, 2009 at 7:00 p.m. at
Town Hall, 3826 State Highway 64, Bloomer, WI 54724 to discuss and work on a Comprehensive
Plan.

The Town of Auburn recently began a planning process that will lead to the development of a
Comprehensive Plan for the township. The Comprehensive Plan is intended to guide the growth,
development, and preservation of the township for the next twenty years. In order to create a
comprehensive plan that better reflects the concerns and interests of its citizens, the Town of
Auburn Plan Commission is holding a public participation meeting on Wednesday, May 27, 2009 at
7:00 p.m. and encourages residents to attend. The Plan Commission will not act on or approve any
specific ordinances at this meeting.

This meeting will focus on the objectives, policies, goals, and programs to guide the future
development of transportation and housing within the Town.

If you cannot attend the meeting, you are encourage to send comments to Judy Misner, Town
Clerk, 1811 State Highway 64, Bloomer, WI 54724 or e-mail them to townofauburn@bloomer.net
prior to the meeting.



